

ONTARIO PERCEPTION OF CARE for Mental Health & Addictions

We are looking for feedback on your <u>experiences</u> with the services you and/or your child receives from Huron-Perth Centre for Children & Youth.

The information you provide will be anonymous, confidential and is part of a province-wide initiative designed to help enhance mental health & addiction services.



Who Can Participate?

- Clients in select programs who are 12 years or older
- Caregivers of all clients in these select programs

Participation is completely voluntary. Your choice will not impact your care.

The survey link will be e-mailed to you in May. It will take approximately 10-20 minutes to complete. Assistance will be available if needed.

Your opinion matters!
Complete the Ontario Perception of Care Survey and be entered to WIN one of thirteen \$75.00
President's Choice gift cards!